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SCA Announces New CEO

During the Saskatchewan Cattlemen’s Association (SCA) AGM, it was announced that
Christina Betker will replace Grant McLellan as CEQO. Christina has been with SCA for
nearly 10 years, serving as Policy Manager. She has extensive experience in the
agriculture sector, along with time spent working in both the Canadian and U.S.
governments.

“While we are sad to see Grant go, we are confident that Christina will transition
smoothly into the role,” said Chad Ross, SCA Chair. “She understands our industry, our
producers, and the challenges we face, which will be invaluable as she takes on this
position. We are excited to see what she brings to the table.”

“I've had the great fortune of working with and learning from two outstanding CEOs.
While | look forward to making the role my own, | will certainly carry forward the
lessons I've learned from each. | wish Grant all the best—he was a great ambassador
for the industry and worked tirelessly to ensure SCA’s voice was heard,” said Christina.
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